
The Government of Alberta recently announced that working groups have been 
formed for the next phase of Bill 6 consultations, beginning in mid-June. 

 Read more: Working Groups Selected for Farm and Ranch Consultations. 

 More information and a listing of the working group members are available 
on the GOA website: Farm and Workplace Legislation - Consultations. 

 

http://www1.agric.gov.ab.ca/$department/newslett.nsf/all/agnw25179
http://www.alberta.ca/farm-and-ranch-consultations.cfm

